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- Dear..‘Mr.'Vollman'

. In response to your letter of July 17, lam referrlng the Mackenzne
Gas Project to a review panel pursuant to section 29 of the Canadian
En v1ronmental Assessment Act. :

The Project's referral is an lmportant step in estabhshmg a ngorous
and efficient environmental assessment process for the entire Project, as - _
contemplated in the June 2002 Cooperation Plan for the Environmental Impact
Assessment and Regulatory Review of a Northern Gas Pipeline Project through
the Northwest Territories. In the near future, other steps pursuanttothe . ,
Inuvialuit Final Agreement and the Mackenzie Valley Resource Management o
Act wull be taken w;th respect to this Project.

| will await the outcome of these steps before estabhshmg any.
formal process for conductlng the environmental assessment review. | have
asked the Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency to follow up with your
- Board and other responsible authorities following the. completlon of these steps
and to inform me of further actions.

: [ have also lnformed the Honourable Robert G Thlbault, Mlnlster
of Fisheries and Oceans, the Honourable Robert D. Nault Minister of Indian -
Affairs and Northern Development, the Honourable Herb Dhaliwal, Minister of

Natural Resources, and Ms. Suzanne Hurtubise, Deputy Minister of Environment
. Canada, of my referral of the Mackenzne Gas Project to a review panel. S

: Pleese aceept my best wnshes. :

Yours sincerely,

el bl T
DawdAnderson P.C., M.P.. T

Canad

R el

rf’m“r..‘: .
£

-



